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Fugere, Raymond G. (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Follow Up to Last Week's Meeting

Hi Ray,

Thanks for taking the time to meet with us last week on vegetation management and NERC 
issues. In our Vegetation Management meeting, the team mentioned the letter that was being 
sent shortly to the Sonoma Board of Supervisors in response to questions they had regarding 
our transmission right of way work. Attached is a copy of that letter for you, it was just mailed 
today. We will also keep you up to date on the other outreach activities and share with you 
updated communication materials as we have them available.

Let us know if you have any further questions in the meantime.

Thanks,

Redacted

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
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